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Going for Gold Assembly 
Awards for the week ending 22nd June  
 
Pupil of the week:     
Reception Arabella Smith   Year 1  Logan Markland-Tillston  
Year 2  Stephen Rigby   Year 3   Lacey Lucas   
Year 4  Olivia Prescott   Year 5  Madison Kendrew 
Year 6  Adam Cross 
 
Playground Awards 
KS1 Indoor Gemini Hodge  KS1 Outdoor     Jack Pugh 
KS2 Indoor Ellie Owens  KS2 Outdoor      Abigail Short  
 
Attendance Award for week ending 29th June 
Year 2  
 
Well done everyone  
  
  

  

Summer Fair 2018 

For once the sun shone and we did not have to revert to Plan B . Our annual Summer Fair was once again a 
great success with the PTFA making a £1300 profit on the day. We would like to take this opportunity to thank 
everyone who helped with the organisation, setting up on the Friday, staffing stalls and clearing everything away 
at the end but most of all thank you to everyone who came and supported the event, we hope you all had a great 
time. 
 
The winners of the raffles prizes are as follows: 
 

Ticket Number Winner Prize Claimed 

2626 Rob Elvin £100 cash Yes 

3861 Ian McCarthy 12 months pass for Prendoolys & Play, Jump & Run Yes 

4605 B Unsworth 12 months pass for Prendoolys & Play, Jump & Run Yes 

0021 Mrs Mills Cheese Hamper Yes 

0104 Mrs Foy Cakes from Little Bird Bakes Yes 

1678 William Boydell £10 gift voucher for Bubbles World of Play Yes 

4933 Kimberley Carter £10 gift voucher for Bubbles World of Play Yes 

3255 Suzannah Kennedy Cut & Blow at Donna & Louise Yes 

1958 Charlotte Rihia Kenyon Hall Fruit basket Yes 

1951 Charlotte Rihia £20 beauty voucher Yes 

2329 Madison Kendrew £20 voucher for A & H Rosenfield Yes 

4524 Janet Rowland Meal for two at The Queen Anne Yes 

1496 Ron Venables ½ hour Photo shoot with picture Yes 

1972 Tracey Ryding Gel Toes at Donna & Louise Yes 

4502 Margaret Orrell Slimming World Bundle Yes 

2865 Libby Ward Toyfields voucher and sweets Yes 

 
The basket of cordials kindly donated by Richard’s Preserves was won by Keith Vardy. 
 
 
 
 



                
 

Headteacher – Mrs A J Davies  
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Monday 9th July Y4 recorder performance for parents 

Monday 9th July Reverend Scott to visit Y4 

Wednesday 11th July KS2 afternoon performance 2.00pm and evening performance 6.00pm 

Friday 13th July Mr Pollard from LHS to speak to Y5 pupils 

Tuesday 17th July Open Morning for report opening in all classes 

Tuesday 17th July Pop Project in school 

Wednesday 18th July Y6 Mountain Monkeys’ Day 

Wednesday 18th July Y1 trip to Blackpool Zoo 

Thursday 19th July Award’s Assembly 9.00am 

Friday 20th July Leavers’ and Y6 awards Assembly 9.00am 

Friday 20th July PTFA End of Year Party for all children 1.00pm 

Friday 20th July School closes for the Summer break 

Monday 3rd September INSET Day for staff – school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 4th September School reopens to pupils 

Tuesday 25th September Tempest in school to take individual and sibling who attend school 

Friday 19th October School closes for half-term 

At Lowton J & I we aim for all children to have 96% attendance or over.  
The school’s overall attendances for each year group are: 

Year Group Last Week 
Yearly Attendance 

to Date 

Reception 98.97% 93.23% 

Year 1 98.67% 95.07% 

Year 2 100.00% 94.85% 

Year 3 92.19% 96.38% 

Year 4 94.67% 96.12% 

Year 5 98.00% 96.35% 

Year 6 95.00% 94.86% 

 

Dates for your diary 

KS2 Performance 
Any unsold tickets for this  
year’s KS2 performance will be 
available to buy from Monday 9th 
July. Performances are on Wednesday 
11th July at 2.00pm and 6.00pm. 
Children need to be back at school by 
5.30pm 

Summer Party 
The PTFA are holding an end of year party and disco for all the children on 
Friday 20th July from 1.30-3.15pm. The children will come to school in their 
uniform as normal in the morning but need to bring with them their party 
clothes in a labelled carrier bag as they will get changed after lunch.  
Our PTFA are not making a charge for the party and are covering  
the costs out of the funds they have raised this year. 
 

Cake Treat 
As a treat for after Sports Day, 
one of our governors, Hazel 
Wrotchford-Thomas, made every 
child and member of staff a 
delicious cake. 
WE are very lucky to have such 
kind and thoughtful members of 
our school community. 

The Pop Project 
On Tuesday 15th July the Pop Project return 
to J & I with their “I Feel Good” show. This is 
a performance that has been devised to 
support children’s wellbeing and mental 
health covering many aspects including 
physical, emotional and social health. All of 
the children (and staff) really enjoy the Pop 
Project visits. 


